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From: D Grant [mailto:dgrant379~hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, April 25, 2015 4:26 PM
To: PUC
Subject: investigation of electric utilities

Dear Sir/Madam:

Thank you for taking the time to investigate the extremely high winter energy rates of suppliers
in New Hampshire. I read about the investigation in the article in the Union Leader on
4/21/2015 entitled “PUC: Why are utility bills so big in NH?”

I had a one bedroom apartment serviced by PSNH. My winter rates for 2014-2015 were
DOUBLE what they were for the same apartment and the same use patterns as the year before.
My March 2015 bill was $132.17 for a one bedroom apartment. I question utility rates as well
as the accuracy of meter readings. I am eager to learn of your findings.

Since rely,
Danielle Grant
Manchester, NH


